
Public Neighborhood Meeting Notice  

 

Project: 219 North H Street – Affordable Micro-Unit Development  

Meeting:  This meeting will be held Virtually via Microsoft Teams or in-person. You can participate by:  

Virtual Meeting:  In Person Meeting: 
Date: Tuesday, August 5th, 2025 
Time: 11:00 AM EST 

 Date: Friday, August 8th, 2025 
Time: 10:00 AM EST 

Location: Microsoft Teams - http://bit.ly/3IusUHB 
QR Code: 

 Location: Sabor Latino 
2202 South Jog Road, Greenacres, FL 33415 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Neighbor,  

You are invited to attend a public neighborhood meeting to learn more about a proposed three-story, 28-
unit affordable housing development with micro-units located at 219 North H Street in Lake Worth Beach.  

This meeting is being held in compliance with the City’s Land Development Regulations. The purpose is to 
provide nearby residents and property owners with information and an opportunity to ask questions about 
the proposed development.  
 

Applicant Contact:  

Eulises Ibarra  

(561) 827-9487 

Cedenoruth26@gmail.com  
 

No person may rely upon any comment made by any person during the public neighborhood meeting as a 
representation or implication that the application will be approved or disapproved in any form by the City.  
 

We look forward to your participation.  
 

Sincerely,  

219 N H ST LLC 

http://bit.ly/3IusUHB
mailto:Cedenoruth26@gmail.com

